
 

 

  
The Warriner School 

Responsible - Respectful – Ready 
 

Executive Headteacher: Dr Annabel Kay 
Head of School: Mrs Sharon Nicholls 

 

THE WARRINER SCHOOL 
OPEN EVENING THURSDAY 11th May 2023 

from 5pm – 7pm 
 

For prospective parents and Year 5 pupils for September 2024 
entry into Year 7 

 

This is the time when you will be seeking as much information as 
possible to help you make an informed decision about your 
child’s education.  We are proud of our school and want to give 
you an opportunity to come and see it and ask us questions. 
 

There will be a presentation from Mrs Nicholls at 5pm, which will 
be repeated 5:45.  You will also have the opportunity to visit all of 
the departments across the school. 
 

We look forward to seeing you! 
 

If you live locally and can walk to us or are in a position to car share with other 
families attending if you live further afield, please do so as parking will be very tight 
due to the high numbers expected.   
 

Note: This evening will not be repeated in September. 


